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Heinz Reinhard <reinhard.h@bluewin.ch>
Thursday, March 25, 2010 1:08 AM
Metals Hearing <metalshearing@CFTC.gov>
Re CFTC hearing on position limits

Dear Sir/Madame,

For a number of years I’ve been watching and reading about this fraud that is going on in the metals market. I
don’t have to explain as you know the details.
I sure wish that there will be enough courage to finally take a stand on the part of the regulators and do what must
be done to stop this. If a stand is taken your country may regain some of the respect for justice lost over the past
few years.

Take a stand!

Sincerely,

Heinz Reinhard
Ziegelackerfeld 50
8919 Rottenschwil
Switzerland


